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Jeremy VanMeter

From: Aleks Kunis <alekskunis@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, August 6, 2022 4:56 PM
To: Jeremy VanMeter
Subject: Re: 336 Empire Drive: Sidewalk Maintenance Program

Hello my friend - I will not be in town this coming Thursday and cannot attend the hearing. Thank you

Sent from my iPhone

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the City of Gahanna. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize
the sender and know the content is safe.
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